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                            22nd April 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

            YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ HOODIES 

 

Incredibly, it is that time of year already, where we place the order for our Year 6 Leavers’ Hoodies. As in the 

previous two years, the hoodies will be very kindly gifted to each child from the PSA. 

To facilitate the order to our supplier, we will need to know the hoodie size for each child by no later than Thursday 

29th April 2021. Please login to the School Interviews system to select your child’s preferred size. 

https://www.schoolinterviews.co.uk/  code : 8dvze 

After this date, any outstanding sizes will automatically be defaulted to age 12/13. 

 

Please see below, the measurements (in inches) of the three sizes that will be available to you select from on School 

Interviews: 

 

Size in inches  
age  

12/13 

adult 

S 

adult 

M 

Chest (to fit size)  34 36 38/40 

Chest (actual)  37 39.5 42.5 

Sleeve (top)  20.5 22 22 

Length (nape to 

hem) 
 24.5 25 25 

 

Should you have any queries, please feel free to contact the office. 

 

Kind regards, 

The School Office 
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